From: Wendy Price Cartographic Services <maps@wendymap.co.uk>

To: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>, 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>, Sheila Currie <sheilacurrie15@gmail.com>

Sent: 29/10/2017 21:27:32

Subject: Re: Admin mtg reminder



Apologies, Martin, won’t make the meeting. 

Here are a few bits of information but no report from comms as such as we haven’t met recently.

AGM 
booked at Glachbeg and Bob happy to have bonfire if weather suitable but we haven’t discussed  where to get wood/fireworks etc in any detail.

Membership Secretary
Fran Tilbrook not interested in being Membership Secretary after reading role description (attached).  Have approached the following by email but not heard anything from anyone.  Helen Robinson, Cate Scrimshaw, Chris Skelton, Catherine Manson, Ro Scott, Naomi Lloyd and Brenda Steele.

Dropbox
Have transferred much of comms stuff into new filing system but more to do and much to be transferred from own computer 

Gardenders’ Question Time.
Suggest Tore Hall again as venue and date Thurs 18th Jan.  Panel could be Maggie Wormauld, Desmond Kelly  (for fruit) and Dan Ross but just my suggestions.  Happy to book hall.

Graphics person
Have written article for newsletter asking for someone to take over role of poster design etc.  Also have written an article about the new Hitravel liftshare website.

Think that’s about all, but I am in email contact  all this week if you need any other info.

Wendy


